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TRANSLATING NEWSLETTER
This newsletter can be translated into almost any language by clicking on this document and
then choosing the "translate" button listed in the square black box on the right hand side.

WELCOME TO SARTORETTE
HOME OF THE SUPERSTARS!
3850 Woodford Drive, San Jose, CA 95124

Main Office: (408) 264-4380
24-HOUR ATTENDANCE LINE: (408) 264-4380 x 6102
or Email: bogginij@cambriansd.com
FAX: (408) 264-1758
https://www.cambriansd.org/sartorette

UPCOMING EVENTS
Nov. 21st - Nov. 25th: Thanksgiving Week - NO SCHOOL

Nov. 28th: Sartorette Family Hour of Code Night
Dec. 1st: Sartorette Store at lunch
Dec. 1st: Math Club
Dec. 6-9th: Holiday Gift Shop in Sartorette Cafeteria
Dec. 6th: HSC Meeting @ 7:00pm
Dec. 19-Jan. 2nd: Winter Break-No School

mailto:bogginij@cambriansd.com
https://www.cambriansd.org/sartorette
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MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL
Great Pumpkin Pie Giveaway

One of the greatest joys this week was going to each
classroom with Activities Coordinator, Ms. Boby, to announce
the winner of Sartorette's Great Pumpkin Pie Giveaway. One
student in each class won a pie with all students eligible to win
the anonymous drawing. Although they were given clues last
week, students did not know the prize ahead of time. Classes
erupted in celebration to cheer their winner and learn the prize
of a pumpkin pie will be shared with the student's loved ones
for Thanksgiving. Scroll down to see pictures of the prize
winners.


Thank you, HSC, for making this possible.


Covid Tests
Due to the increased travel and social interactions that often
occur during school breaks with increased risk of COVID
transmission, it is recommended that all Cambrian students
and staff get tested for COVID-19 prior to returning to school
following Thanksgiving break. Students were sent home with
rapid Covid tests to use before returning to school from
Thanksgiving Break. Please use the test for your child on
Sunday, November 27th. Students with Covid-19 must stay
home from school and follow school district protocols. Report
students who test positive for Covid or are symptomatic by
using the Attendance Line or email below. You will be advised
on when your child is eligible to return to school.



https://s.smore.com/u/d270/e1c601d1483fd76a0042437b4ef3cfc4.png


Sartorette 24-HOUR ATTENDANCE LINE: (408) 264-4380 x
6102, or
Email: bogginij@cambriansd.com


Please scroll to the note in this newsletter for more
information about the Covid-19 rapid test kits.


Report Cards

Your child will come home with a report card by November 18.


Thanksgiving Gratitude
All of us at Sartorette are most grateful for our students, their
families, and our colleagues. Our school community is like
family as we work together to teach children to love
themselves, to love each other, and to love life. We wish you
and your family a very safe and Happy Thanksgiving!


All the best,
Debbie Stein

NOTE ABOUT COVID-19
RAPID TESTS


PLEASE NOTE:
The California Department of Public Health endorses the
emergency use of over-the-counter COVID-19 Tests beyond
their FDA authorized expiration. This blanket extension, subject
to appropriate internal control development* during testing, is
valid until CDPH posts that the emergency extension has
ended, at which point participants should cease using tests
beyond their printed expiration dates. The emergency extension
applies to all FDA authorized over-the-counter COVID-19
tests, including:


• Abbott BinaxNOWTM COVID-19 Antigen Self-Test
• AccessBio CareStartTM COVID-19 Antigen Home Test
• ACON FlowflexTM COVID-19 Antigen Home Test
• iHealthTM COVID-19 Antigen Rapid Test
• On/GoTM COVID-19 Antigen Self-Test


*The internal control line after test development should be
both easily visible and the color specified by the specific test
instructions.
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FAMILY CODE NIGHT - NOV. 28TH

SARTORETTE STUDENTS OF
THE WEEK

SARTORETTE STANDARDS! SUPERSTARS ARE:
- SAFE

- RESPONSIBLE
- RESPECTFUL




Each week students are recognized for positive citizenship.



For Exemplifying Sartorette's Social Emotional Skills of the

Week:



TK-1 Prevent distraction
Mrs. Peckham: Zia F.



2-3 Don’t let mistakes stop you

Mr. Harris: Georgette S.
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4-5 Rethink a situation to calm yourself

Ms. Wickemeyer: Matthew K.



For Exemplifying Sartorette's PBIS Focus Area of the Week: 




Wait patiently for your turn
Mr. Harris: Nadia T.

NEW MATH CLUB FOR 4TH & 5TH
GRADERS STARTS DEC 1
Many Sartorette students love math! We are grateful to local high school student and math
enthusiast Aiden for organizing an after school Math Club for our 4th and 5th graders.


Beginning Dec 1st, Math Club will meet once a week on alternate Thursdays and Fridays, 3:05-
3:50pm. Students will learn problem solving strategies that complement what they learn in the
classroom and prepare them to form a team to participate in math competitions. An adult
volunteer will be present for each Math Club meeting. Parents are asked to escort their child
from classroom dismissal to the Math Club meeting in the library on at least the first few
meeting days. See flyer below for details.


Participation is limited and registration is required using this Math Club Registration Link.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZ6zPgpSmg84TKp9OG52kUE6LYYy7tczKMUeuRn0A6V5Fukw/viewform


MAKERSPACE

There has been a lot of creativity in MakerSpace the last couple of weeks, the kids are having
a great time!
Last week students made mobiles of things they are grateful for. They had a sheet the filled
out or drew pictures and decorated. Then they had a variety of materials they could use to
decorate them with: feathers, beads, pipe cleaners, colored tape and yarn. 



This week in the MakerSpace was a challenge week. Students worked in groups of three and
had the task of building a chute to slide acorns down and into a cup. The constraints they had
were the following:
-use a cup to catch the acorn
-use the whole acorn (no taking the top off)
-use the foam insulation as part of the chute
-may not tape to the table


Then they had blue tape, cups, small boxes, cardboard tubes & egg cartons to build their
chutes. They spent time planning, built and then demonstrated their chutes for the class. They
then dismantled them and put supplies back to be ready for the next class. There was lots of



SAN JOSE LIBRARY
MAKERSPACE SHIP LANDS
AGAIN
The San Jose Library MakerSpace Ship landed at Sartorette again
so that all classes benefitted from the fabulous experience. TK
and kindergarten students built structures while first and second
graders learned about and experimented with structural
engineering. The students are loving it and wishing the
MakerSpace Ship would come every week!


Thank you, HSC, for providing our superstars with this fun and educational experience.

ingenuity and creativity. Thank you to all who donated supplies for our last two projects. After
the break students will have free making again so please keep the donations coming!


Lunchtime MakerSpace is now open on Mondays & Fridays if we have volunteers to staff it. If
you are free between 11:20-1:15 on Mondays & Fridays please consider signing up using the
link below. Thank you for supporting the MakerSpace!


To sign up to be a lunchtime volunteer, please click on the Sign Up Genius link below. 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/4090b45aaad22a5ff2-lunch



Our Superstar students THANK YOU IN ADVANCE for volunteering!!


Chrisy Teil, MakerSpace Coordinator

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/4090b45aaad22a5ff2-lunch
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SARTORETTE HOME & SCHOOL CLUB (HSC)

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK &
INSTAGRAM
Find out the latest and greatest at Sartorette by joining our HSC
Facebook Group and by following us on Instagram:
@sartorette_superstars. Check out our HSC webpage too!

FROM YOUR HOME & SCHOOL
CLUB (HSC) BOARD
HSC is excited to announce that we will be hosting a Holiday Gift
Shop for 3 days next month! This is a great way to buy gifts for
friends and family while helping Sartorette at the same time. The
in-person only event will take place in the cafeteria on Tuesday, Dec. 6th to Thursday, Dec. 9th.
Please check your child's Thursday folder next week for the CASH ONLY envelopes. More
information to come!



Contact the HSC board if you have any questions mary at cambriansd@gmail com

Sartorette's HSC website
HSC Calendar 

Join our HSC Facebook Group
Follow us on Instagram: @sartorette_superstars

Have a submission for the newsletter? Contact: zendejasL@cambriansd.com

If you have any questions for HSC please email Mary at mary.at.cambriansd@gmail.com
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IN THE SCIENCE LAB

GET YOUR SARTORETTE
SPIRIT WEAR!
Stock up on Sartorette spirit wear for your child and the whole
family to enjoy all year long! Click HERE to start shopping
from the HSC webpage.


This week in Science Lab, 4th graders students used a topographic map to create mountain
profiles of Mt. Shasta and Mt. St Helens. The profile of Mt. St Helens shows before and after
the 1980 eruption.


Thank you, HSC, for making this program possible.


GREAT PUMPKIN PIE GIVEAWAY
Activities Coordinator, Ms. Boby, and Mrs. Stein visited each classroom to declare the student
winner of Sartorette’s Great Pumpkin Pie Giveaway! A student from every class won a pumpkin
pie to contribute to their loved one’s Thanksgiving celebration. Here are pictures of students
when they found out they won a pumpkin pie.


Thank you, HSC, for making this possible.
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